
  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 23 MAY 2005

PART   I - DELEGATED 
7.  
CONSIDERATION OF RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE RESOURCES POLICY PANEL  

(  DSS) 


  
1.
Summary
1.1 To receive the recommendations of the Resources Policy Panel on 28 April 2005 in respect of:


 The Council’s Risk Management Strategy.

(Item 7 Resources Policy Panel 28 April 2005 – reproduced at Item 8A below)

2.
Details

2.1   The Policy Panel considered a report that dealt with proposed amendments to the Council’s Strategy to ensure that risk management was embedded within the Council’s culture, and processes.

The Panel recommended that the Executive Committee agrees:

(1) That the Council’s Risk Management Strategy be amended in line with the Statement and Appendix presented to the Panel;

(2) That the impact and likelihood assessments are not used to reflect the time element of risk, but that a separate indicator be developed; and,

(3) That, on completion of service plans, a reconciliation be submitted to the Resources Policy Panel confirming that the risks identified in the papers already presented to the Panel in reviewing the ‘Statement on Internal Control’ have been included in those plans.


Background Papers


  Risk Management report and related minute.


Report prepared by:
  Avril Cox, Committee Manager (Interim)

  

The recommendations contained in this report DO NOT constitute a KEY DECISION. 
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